
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

Jan. 11th, 2024 

 
Attention all Skiers and Boarders.  We have room left on our bus which is 
headed to Whistler on Jan 31st for an awesome fun day of skiing and 
boarding with your friends. If you would like to join us, come to D102 to pick 
up forms, or send Mrs. Brumec a message on teams and she can forward 
you forms online. They must be returned no later than tomorrow by 9am. 
 
 


